
 

St. John’s Preschool 
300 N Pine Street 

Seaford, DE  19973 

(302) 629-2289 

Fax:  (302) 629-2467 

 

July 15, 2018 

 

Dear Community Member: 

St. John’s Preschool, a community ministry of St. John’s United Methodist Church, will be hosting its 

Fourteenth Annual Spaghetti Dinner and Silent Auction on Friday, November 9th, beginning at 5:00 p.m. in the 

church fellowship hall.  Last year’s event was a huge success thanks to the many businesses and individuals in the 

community who showed their support by making a contribution.   Funds raised from last year’s event were used to 

supplement the school’s scholarship fund.  Seven preschool families received scholarship and/or financial assistance 

funding during the 2017-2018 school year.  In addition, funds from the event were used to purchase multimedia 

equipment, new classroom furniture and carpets, and educational classroom resources, as well as enable the students 

to participate in several educational programs including a Kindermusik program and participate in many field trips, 

provide an update to the playground, set up a brand new classroom, as well as provide continuing education 

opportunities and CPR and First Aid for our preschool staff.    

St. John’s Preschool is a non-profit Christian-based school which provides a developmentally appropriate, 

values-rich program for preschool children ages 2-5.  A scholarship program is in place to assist financially needy 

students.  The preschool is led by a caring, committed staff who desire excellence in developing and implementing a 

high quality preschool program. 

We are asking once again for the support of the wonderful community in obtaining items for our silent 

auction. All proceeds will directly benefit the students of the school through quality educational programs, classroom 

enhancements and further financial assistance for students in need.  All donations are tax-deductible.     

Your support would be greatly appreciated. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Preschool Administrator, Jody Bee, at 629-2289.   Thank 

you in advance for your support. 

 

      Sincerely, 

      Jody Bee 
Jody Bee 

      Preschool Administrator 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Business Name or Donor Name: ______________________________________________________ 

 

Address: _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email: __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thank you for your donation of _______________________________________________________ 

which benefits St. John’s Preschool. 

Special Instructions ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Est. Value of Donation(s) ________________________________________Federal Tax ID #51-0096694 

 


